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Notice－Arrival Thanks for Exhibiting at 38th NEPCON JAPAN 2024 

 

 

We exhibited for 38th NEPCON JAPAN 2024 at Tokyo Big sight, in Japan. For three days of 26 Friday 

on 24 Wednesday in January 2024. Thank you very much for coming. 

At our booth, we exhibited about our various EMS utilization examples corresponding to customer’s 

request. 

 

 We would contact the person who are allowed to exchange business cards some other time. 

In addition, please refer at the following if there are any questions about our display panel or explanation. 

 

We are going to exhibit on the next time for the 39th NTERNEPCON JAPAN for three days of 24 Friday 

on 22 Wednesday in January 2025. 

 

 

 

Contact info 

■Tokyo head office, Corporate Planning Department 

Ms. Suzuna Matsumoto TEL: +81-3-5683-7000 


